
 
From: Ginny Masullo [mailto:masullo.ginny1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 10:04 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Reg 6 Notification Changes Comments 

 

Dear Commissioners, Thank-you for fulfilling your mission to protect the air 
and water quality of Arkansas. 

 
 Regarding the proposed changes to Arkansas Pollution 
Control and Ecology Commission Regulation 6 to 
include notification procedures whenever an applicant files 
a Notice of Intent to apply for a General Permit for a 
Concentrated Animal Feeding Operation. 

 

 I support the proposed changes for notification changes in Regulation 6. 
 I request  the following additions: 

1)Administrators of State and federal lands within 20 miles 
of the facility or within the watershed of the facility be 
notified 

2) The Arkansas Department of Health should be notified. 

3) Adequate Public  Notification  in the newspaper with the 
largest circulation,done no more than 30 days prior to submission of the NOI, 
in the county or counties  where the facility and the spray fields are located 

4)Water authorities that may be impacted by placement of 
such facility. This could extend into other Arkansas 
counties and even other states whose water source may 
be impacted. 

 

Ginny Masullo 

1837 Rupple Road 

Fayetteville AR 72704 

 


